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Comments: I find it deplorable to consider killing of prairie dogs in the Thunder Basin National Grassland.  Prairie

dogs are essential to successful reintroduction of the black footed ferret and are part of the grassland ecosystem.

Caving in to the lobbying by cattle ranchers is not a way to manage our public lands.  Cattle ranchers already

take advantage of our public lands and receive government handouts in the form of extremely low cost cattle

crazing permits on public lands.


